	OPEN LETTER

To Mr. Mikhail Saakashvili

President of the Republic of Georgia

The news coming from Javakhk and the other Armenian populated regions of the state of Georgia are alarming. These news confirm the fact that the Georgian Government has adopted and is carrying out a large-scale program of driving the local Armenian population away from its ancestral cradle. Facing the natural reaction of the Armenian population, the authorities have repeatedly tried to resolve to violent methods. Should anti-Armenian operations be carried-out in Georgian territory, they will seriously harm the relations between Georgia and Armenia, relations that could, if there is the good will to, be friendly.

We urge the official authorities of Tbilisi to vigilance and at the same time warn, that violent methods, could, as the history of the world proves it, have unwelcome consequences.

In the name of the volunteers of the liberation war of Artsakh:

General-mayor Arkadi TER-TADEVOSYAN

Commander of the army of Artsakh 1992-1993

Arkadi KARAPETYAN

First commander of the army of Artsakh

Jirayr SEFILIAN

Commander of the special battalion of  Shushi
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